
 

 

AS/jaj – Half term letter 
 
25th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
Our pupils have certainly made the most of their time in the Academy.  Year 11 and 
Post 16 have settled well into their summer examination series and we wish them 
every success. 
 
A copy of our latest Newsletter can be found on our website:- 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/newsletters/ highlighting the wonderful activities our 
pupils have experienced this last term. 
 
As we are approaching the start of the final half term I wanted to ask for your 
support in the following:- 
 

- All pupils must be on site no later than 8.35am and in Form for 8.40am.  
Failure to do this will result in pupils receiving a sanction. 

- Pupils must have full uniform, along with a bag large enough to carry an A4 
folder. 

- Pupils must have their planner with them every single day so important 
information such as homework can be recorded. 

- All jewellery, apart from a watch and single studded earrings are banned in 
the Academy. 

- Mobile phones are banned within the Academy. 
 
Your continued support with these matters is important to create the best learning 
environment for your child. 
 
We look forward to celebrating the success of all our pupils with the forthcoming 
reward trip to Brean. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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